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Emergency - Advisory Committee Meeting
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lnkom City Council Chambers
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Attendees: Max Shaffer Dennis Hill, Jeromy Stanger, George Chandler, Randy Wheatley, Dale Lish and Dianna Burden in

person. Megan Carter (Attorney General's Office) and Steve Visosky (IDWR) via phone.

Meeting Called to order by Max Shaffer, chairman, at 5 p.m. He welcomed everyone and opened the floor for discussion

as to possible solutions for getting the watermaster some assistance.

Steve Visosky, IDWR, said he received a telephone call and a hand written letter from, watermaster, Kristin Evans today

She requested assistance from tDWR and Steve read the letter. Steve said that IDWR willtemporarily appointT-2

assistants from ldaho Falls and himself as assistant watermasters for Water Districts 29D and 29H. They will provide the

basic services of the watermaster's duties for a short-term (not defined). No funds will be used from Water Districts D

or H for the temporary appointments of IDWR employees.

steve said that IDWR will mail a letter to all users in both 29D and 29H letting them know who and how to contact the

temporary assistants. lt will include information on recording measurements, looking at District 1's website for

curtailment dates and a reminder that if a measuring device is not installed, no water should be diverted. Steve said

that IDWR prepares a compliance and enforcement report'

Max Shaffer thanked everyone for their participation and IDWR for their assistance.

Adjournment: The meeting adjourned at 5:25 p.m.

Dianna Burden - Meeting Secretary
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